
October 21, 2023

Have Your Say
South Warrnambool Flood Investigation – 
The Next Stage

The South Warrnambool community is invited to provide 
suggestions for flood mitigation solutions for South 
Warrnambool. 

The various flood mitigation options will then be discussed 
at a meeting to be held at the Merrivale Cricket Club on 
Wednesday, 8 November from 5pm*.

To ensure suggestions are considered at the 8 November 
meeting, Council requires submissions to be received by 
5pm, Friday 27 October.

Suggestions can be sent to contact@warrnambool.vic.gov.
au or PO Box 198 Warrnambool, Victoria 3280.

The 8 November meeting will focus on selecting two flood 
mitigation options for high-level, pre-feasibility cost-benefit 

Ziegler Parade Bridge, Allansford 

Works: 	 Inspection of bridge and closure of Ziegler Parade 		
	 Bridge for Level 3 Bridge Inspection.
Duration: October 18 – 27.
Impact: 	 Ziegler Parade Bridge will be closed for works and 		
	 detour implemented. No impact on properties or 		
	 businesses during works. 

Works and road closures

assessment, including modelling of the likely on-ground 
outcomes of the selected options.   

The investigation of riverine and storm tide (oceanic) flooding 
for South Warrnambool is a joint project between Council and 
the Glenelg Hopkins Catchment Management Authority with 
consultants Venant Solutions engaged to provide specialist 
expertise and advice.

*A recent letter to residents stated that the meeting was to be 
held on Thursday 8 November, this was incorrect. The meeting 
will be held on Wednesday, 8 November from 5pm at the 
Merrivale Cricket Club (178-188 Merrivale Dr).

Gilles Street (between Merri Street & Timor 
Street)

Works: 	 Footpath works.
Duration: Week commencing Monday October 23 for 1 week.
Impact: 	 Sections of the footpath may be closed to vehicular 	
	 traffic. Motorists and pedestrians are advised to 		
	 observe all signage.  
Contact: Don Allen, Construction Engineer on 0419 389 638.

Hopetoun Road (between Chisholm 
Street & Daltons Road)    

Works: 	 Rehabilitation Works 
Duration: Wednesday October 25 to Friday October 27.
Impact: 	 Road works impacting local traffic. Traffic 		
	 management will be implemented and all access to 	
	 properties will remain open. 
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